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Hello, my name is Steve Storey from Independence Oregon and I am a Disabled 

Veteran. I want to thank you for taking this bill into consideration for the disabled 

veterans that are throughout our county and state. It is hard enough to get into the 

veterans' disability programs with the Veterans Administration and I have seen a lot 

of the veterans that are living day-to-day to get help for the injuries they suffered in 

wartime. Disabled veterans need a little help and deserve a little help with their 

property taxes, When this bill goes through it will help many veterans in our state. 

Thank you for your consideration of this bill,  please help the veterans by getting it 

passed.  

 

Thank you, Steve Storey 


